
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

After deliberation the school governor’s have decided to simplify the school uniform policy to remove 

the confusion of the variety of different colours that can currently be worn and also to make it look 

smarter. The uniform will now consist of 3 colours; maroon, black and white, with the only exception 

being that red checked dresses can be worn in the summer months. All new uniform will also be 

available with the new school logo on it. 

I would like to reassure you that any existing uniform can be worn next year but any new uniform 

bought must follow the revised policy. Schoolwear Solutions and Just Schoolwear will be advised of 

the revised uniform policy too.  

REVISED POLICY 

White blouse or polo shirt       
Maroon cardigan       
Maroon sweatshirt     (NO fleeces)   
Black skirt or pinafore                             
Red checked summer dress/culottes    
Black trousers or shorts                                  
Black or white tights                             
Black or white socks                             
Plain black shoes    (these also need to be sturdy, not canvas or flimsy) 
Religious headwear must be black 

 
PE Kit  
 
Black shorts, white t-shirt & plimsolls. 
In colder weather children can wear black tracksuit bottoms and trainers for outdoor PE sessions. 

 
COATS 
Maroon fleeces can be worn for outdoor wear but are not considered part of the school uniform and 
children also need a waterproof coat in case of rain. 
   
It would be really helpful if ALL items of clothing are labelled with your child’s name so we can 
return lost property to the right person. We have found from experience that biro tends to wash off 
over time, so we would recommend you check clothing regularly in case it needs relabelling. 
 
The following suppliers are able to supply school uniform: 

 

1. Asda in Arnold. It is also possible to order uniform online. 
2. Schoolwear Solutions on Woodborough Road, Mapperley. 
3. Just Schoolwear on High Street, Arnold. 

 

JEWELLERY 
For safety reasons only plain stud earrings are allowed to be worn in school and no other forms of 
jewellery. We cannot be held responsible if these should get lost. Pupils, for health and safety 
reasons, are not allowed to wear earrings during swimming and PE. As staff are not permitted to 
help, pupils need to be able to remove these themselves. We would be grateful if you are able to 
support us in this matter.  
 
Thank you. 
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